

Transforming children's lives through partnership and collaboration



Rob Carpenter – CEO
Abi Oldfield – Interim Principal
Bridle Road, Croydon CR0 8HQ
Telephone 020 8777 2808
Email: info@forestacademy.org.uk

Wednesday 5th January 2022

Website: www.forestacademy.org.uk

Dear Parents and Carers,

<u>GYMNASTICS CLUB FOR Years 3 and 5 – Mondays after school</u>

We are pleased to let you know that gymnastics club will be beginning again for children in Years 3 and 5. It will begin next week on **Monday 10th September** and run until **Monday 7th February** from **3:15pm to 4:15pm**.

Places are limited, so please complete the details below and reply to this email by as soon as possible. You will be notified via text/email if your child has been allocated a place. Please complete the details, even if your child attended previously, because places will be allocated afresh for this half term.

Pupils should wear their PE kit; black shorts or black jogging bottoms/leggings and a white t-shirt, for taking part in the club.

If you would like your child to participate, please complete the information below and reply via email to: admin@forestacademy.org.uk.

We have high expectations of behaviour at Forest, both during the school day and in our after school clubs and spaces may be withdrawn if necessary.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Yours sincerely,

Abi Oldfield Interim Principal



Transforming children's lives through partnership and collaboration



Rob Carpenter - CEO Abi Oldfield – Interim Principal Bridle Road, Croydon CR0 8HQ Telephone 020 8777 2808 Email: info@forestacademy.org.uk

Website: www.forestacademy.org.uk

Pupil Name:
Class:
My child has the following medical condition that may be affected by participation in this club:
Contact Telephone Numbers:
1. Name:
Relationship to child:
Contact number:
2. Name:
Relationship to child:
Contact number:
Parent/Guardian:
Date: